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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

 

PDN 2021-03 

 

RC - Carbon Composition Resistor Series (5% Tolerance) 

 

September 8, 2021 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. is discontinuing the manufacture of the RC, Carbon 

Composition Resistor, Series for 5% tolerance product as detailed below. 

 

 

Discontinued Model:   RC 5% Series   

 

 

Replacement:  RC 10%; ASR/ASRM 5%   

 

 

Last Order Date: 2/28/2022 

 

 

Last Ship Date: 12/31/2022 

 

 

Reason for Discontinuation:   Declining market demand has made the manufacturing of 5% tolerance too costly. 

 

 

 

 

 

For information please contact: 

 

Jose Barron 

Director Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2461 

jbarron@seielect.com 


